
IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Qffice 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

April 16, 1979 
LEE LIU IE-79-580 

SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT - ENGINEERING 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is intended as a response to IE Bulletin 
No. 79-03 regarding pipe manufactured by Youngstown Welding 
and Engineering Company.  

As a result of our investigation we have determined 
that the subject pipe is neither used nor is it planned for 
use in any safety-related system at the Duane Arnold Energy 
Center.  

Very truly yours, 

Lee Liu 
Senior Vice President, Engineering 

LL/RFS/sh 

cc: R. Salmon 
D. Arnold 
H. Rehrauer 
R. Lowenstein 
R. Clark (NRC) 
File: A-101a 
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